allweatherinc

Attention: Airport Managers
Subject: End of Life Notice — Model 2090 CDP
Dear Valued Customer,

The AWOS 900 has been in operation since 1998 with an excellent record of
performance and service. Unfortunately, several components of the AWOS 900 Central
Data Platform (CDP) have become obsolete. Due to the extremely limited availability of
these components, All Weather Inc. (AWI) is now issuing this end-of-life notice for the
Model 2090 CDP.

When the remaining components for the Model 2090 have been completely consumed,
AWI will be unable to support the repair of these units. In an effort to continue reliably
supporting our customers and their systems, AWI is now offering the Model 3000 CDP
as a direct replacement for the Model 2090.

The Model 3000 Central Data Platform meets and exceeds the operational standards of
its predecessor, the Model 2090. Detailed specifications are enclosed for your review
and are also available online at http://www.allweatherinc.com/support/support-
library/support-pdfs/. The 3000 CDP is 100% backwards compatible with your AWOS
900 system and is fully certified by the FAA as a replacement CDP.

Should you have any questions about this product notice or would like to receive a
budgetary quote for an upgrade to the 3000 CDP, please contact the AWI Sales
department and a representative will be happy to help you.

Best regards,

Bl Teroum

Bob Perrin
Executive Vice President
All Weather Inc.

AWI Sales Department Phone: 916.928.1000
Email: sales@allweatherinc.com Toll Free: 800.824.5873
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allweatherinc

Attention: Airport Managers

Subject: End of Life — 8329 Ceilometer

Dear Valued Customer:

After shipping the 8329 Ceilometer for over 24 years AWI is required, due to parts
obsolesce, to communicate an end of life notice to all customers. Product support and parts
will no longer be offered after June 30, 2011. Therefore, we recommend you contact an
AWI representative no later than March 31, 2011 if you have requirements for either parts
or service relating to the 8329 Ceilometer. After 6/30/11 AWI will no longer be able to
provide parts or services for this model.

For your future ceilometer needs, we recommend our Model Number 8339 Ceilometer. The
8339 Ceilometer is a state-of-the-art cloud height indicator that has been FAA certified.
The 8339 is a direct drop in replacement for your existing 8329 Ceilometer. In the interim,
AWI will make every attempt to facilitate your last time 8329 Ceilometer parts and/or
service purchases.

Please contact Barbara Baca at bbaca@allweatherinc.com or 916-928-1000 with any
questions or concerns, as well as your last time orders or quotes.

Best Regards,
oril
David Rigby

Chief Operations Officer.
All Weather, Inc.
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